
 
Yearly Meeting 2016  

Young People’s Programme 

‘At YPP I feel like we have a community and family’  
 

 

 

Worship, explore Quakerism, have fun with your peers! 
Friday 27 May – Monday 30 May 2016 

At Feldon Lodge, Hemel Hempstead (ends at Friends House, London). 

For ages 11 to 15 (born between 01/09/2000 and 31/08/2004) 

£175 per person (includes food, accommodation, return train travel to 
Friends House during the event and coach travel from/to Friends House 
on Friday and Monday). 

 

                                                                                                                            
Bookings close: 16 March 2016 

To book online visit: 
http://www.quaker.org.uk/events/young-people-s-programme-yearly-meeting-2016 

or contact the CYP Administrator on 020 7663 1013 or email: 
cypadmin@quaker.org.uk 

 

http://www.quaker.org.uk/events/young-people-s-programme-yearly-meeting-2016
mailto:cypadmin@quaker.org.uk


 

  

 

 

The Young People’s Programme is a residential event that takes place 
at the same time as Yearly Meeting. Young people are able to explore 
current Yearly Meeting topics in age appropriate ways.  

Supported by the children and young people’s work staff, the theme and 
activities are planned and facilitated by the Young People’s Arrangement 
Committee (young people appointed at the last Young people’s 
Programme). We will be joining with Yearly Meeting for some sessions 
as well an enjoying social events and worshipping together. 

We encourage participants to commit to the full residential programme. 
This ensures that a sense of community and group is formed.  
 
Places are limited and allocated on a first come basis so book early to 
avoid disappointment 
 
All bookings will be confirmed. Invoices will be sent after the closing date 
for booking. Boundaries for the event will be sent in March. These need 
to be signed and returned. In May full programme details will be sent to 
all who have booked. 
 
If you need financial support please contact your local or area meeting in 
the first instance. Otherwise please contact Lucy Sam at Friends House. 
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

For more information contact: 

Lucy Sam 
Children and Young People’s Officer 
020 7663 1160  
Email: lucys@quaker.org.uk 
 
 
‘I feel more of a Quaker’ 

mailto:lucys@quaker.org.uk

